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March 22, 2018 

 

 

The Honorable Josh Newman, Chair 

Senate Veterans Affairs Committee 

State Capitol, Room 4082 

Sacramento, CA  95814 

 

Re: Support for Senate Bill 1043, Department of Veterans Affairs: veterans’ services 
 

Dear Senator Newman: 

 

I am writing on behalf of the City of <<City Name>> to express our support for Senate Bill 

1043.  We appreciate your commitment and effort to increase state funding for our veterans 

service officers in the County of Riverside and across the State of California. 

 

Our city is blessed to have a number of residents who have served our nation in uniform and 

who earned the title of veteran.  There are approximately 29,000 veterans who call the 

Eastern Riverside County region home.  The men and women who have served our nation in 

time of war and in peace have earned our support and respect and your efforts to increase 

funding for the veterans service officers in our state are appreciated and commendable. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

<<Name>>, Mayor 

City of <<City Name>> 

 

cc: Riverside County Supervisor V. Manuel Perez, Fourth District 


